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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 26th February 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

I hope that everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable half term break. It 

has been lovely to see more children attending our Face to Face 

provision and Live Learning this week. We were also visited by a 

reporter from Sky News on Monday. Well done to Lacey, Annabelle, 

Henry and Joshua for talking so confidently to her. I know that she 

was very impressed with you all and the fantastic learning you have 

been doing during Lockdown.  

 

I would also like to say a well done to all of our Early Years children 

who have been making an effort to send their work to us via Tapestry. 

It is lovely to see all the fun things you have been getting up to. I 

particularly liked how hard Jamie Rotchell has worked on his sounds 

and reading over the lockdown- well done!  

 

We are excited about all of the children returning to school on 8th 

March and we have started to plan what the three weeks before 

Easter will look like for the children. It is also World Book Day on 

Thursday 4th March and it would be lovely if the children could dress 

up that day as either a Superhero or a book character, we would love 

to see them dressed up either in school, or online. 

 

There will be no Live Learning Sessions next Friday, to enable 

teachers to come in to school and prepare their classrooms for 8th 

March. Therefore, a full plan for the day will be available on the school 

website to ensure that the children can still access remote learning 

on this day. Face to Face provision will still take place in school. 

 

 
Headteacher Awards for Live Learning:  

Julia Donaldson Class: Obi Thomas  

Judith Kerr Class: Jayden Garnett  

Oliver Jeffers Class: Carrera Strobl  

Roald Dahl Class: Millie-Rose Mallett  

Enid Blyton Class: Lacie-Mae Mahoney  

Jacqueline Wilson Class: Bram Thomas  

Michael Morpurgo Class: Harley Rogers  

JK Rowling Class: Faith Hawke-French  

Michael Rosen Class: Jersey Woodcraft  

 

Headteacher Awards for Face to Face Learning:  

Mrs Pickess’ Bubble: Esmay Bayly  

House Points 

Owls 
280 

Panthers 
332 

Dragons 
244 

Dolphins 
293 

 

 

Remote Learning Attendance  

(At least one session)   

Julia Donaldson 38% 

Judith Kerr 52% 

Oliver Jeffers 50% 

Roald Dahl 67% 

Enid Blyton 29% 

Jacqueline Wilson 40% 

Michael Morpurgo 63% 

J K Rowling 56% 

Michael Rosen 69% 

 

As we are unable to give out Attendance 

Awards in person last half term, I would like 

to say a big well done to the following 

children for their amazing attendance, either 

online or in our Face to Face provision, in 

addition to the children previously 

congratulated: 
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Mr Crees’ Bubble: Rhys Charles  

Mrs Wadsworth and Mr Girdlestone’s Bubble: Ethan Charles  

 

Headteacher Award for Last Half Term for Face to Face Learning:  

Thomas Kingham  

 

The following class and staffing arrangements will apply next week: 

 

In School Bubbles: 

Julia Donaldson Class and Judith Kerr Class – Mrs Pickess 

Please come in through the Reception Class entrance. 

Oliver Jeffers and Roald Dahl Class – Mr Crees 

Please come in through the front gate. 

Other Key Stage 2 Classes – Mrs Wadsworth and Mr Girdlestone 

Please come in through the main office. 

 

Live Learning: 

Julia Donaldson Class and Judith Kerr Class – Mrs Last 

Oliver Jeffers and Roald Dahl Class– Miss Gunner 

Enid Blyton Class and Jacqueline Wilson Class – Miss Parsonson and 

Miss Hall 

Michael Morpurgo Class – Mrs Khan 

JK Rowling Class and Michael Rosen Class – Mrs Button 

 

Members of the Pastoral Team and the Office Team will continue to 

contact vulnerable families not attending school and any families who 

are not accessing Live Learning.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

Attendance 

Caiden Cater 

Lacie-Mae Mahoney 

Jayden Guyver-Barnes 

Obi Thomas 

Danika Woodcraft 

Jensen Jiggins 

Fletcher Jiggins 

 

COVID NOTIFICATIONS 

 

If any of any of our children at SMFA are 

unfortunate enough to have a positive 

COVID test or need to self-isolate please 

do let the school know by completing this 

online form. Thank you ☺   

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?fragment=FormId%3DEGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNNtwiP7j1QJFoCquNfgEu8dUOU9UUUNXTzQzMkhYT0JKMlRDVTA1UkRISi4u

